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Dear Friends: 

If you recall, earlier this year I mentioned 
that my cat, Bader, was featured in our 
Installment Payment Plan (IPP) 
advertisement. Well, with the new tax 
season comes a new IPP ad and being 
the fair “cat mom” that I am, this year’s ad 
had to feature my other cat, Biden. Yes, 
that’s her grasping the tree! Don’t worry, 
she was never really stuck in the tree 
thanks to the wizardry of our graphic 
artist. The ad is featured in our 2023 
Property Taxes brochure which is 
included with your property tax bill that 
was mailed to property owners in early 
November. 

Enrollment for next year’s budget friendly IPP is now open through April 30 and 
once enrolled, beginning next year, you will pay your real estate and/or 
tangible property taxes in four quarterly payments. That’s how I pay my 
property tax! Visit www.pbctax.com/ipp for eligibility requirements and to enroll 
online. 

As we close out 2023, I want to wish you a healthy, happy holiday season and 
a very Happy New Year! 

 
Anne M. Gannon 
Constitutional Tax Collector, Serving Palm Beach County 
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PAY IT ONLINE 

 

 

RETURNED CHECK…NOW WHAT?  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

NEVER MISS A DEADLINE - Sign up to receive Tax Talk! 
 

www.pbctax.com • ClientAdvocate@pbctax.com 
 

Constitutional Tax Collector • Serving Palm Beach County 
301 N. Olive Ave., 3rd Floor, West Palm Beach, FL 33401 

 

   

 

 

 


